


 

 

b) Has the applicant (KCDC) commissioned additional reports from the time of the initial 
RC lodgement to avoid the need to further consult with actual affected parties or the 
wider community.? 

 
All reports and information requested are required to fully assess the effects of the proposal.  

 
3. How can KCDC accurately measure the level of effects if no one from KCDC or their 

consultants has spoken or consulted with the neighbouring property owners and 
occupants? There needs to be a direct correlation between the high level of non 
compliance identified in the RC application and how this non compliance will impact 
on the surrounding amenity and quality of life of those citizens living in the immediate 
area.  
 
As mentioned above Council relies on the professional expertise of processing planners and 
in this instance, the independent planning consultant and other experts who are assessing 
the application. These experts are qualified to determine effects and interpret the District Plan 
and RMA which is the process when making these decisions.  
 

4. How can any report made by exterior consultants to measure the impact of adverse 
effects carry any weight when the very people who will be affected have not been 
consulted.?  

 
Please refer to the above.  

 
6. The Resource consent for the Gateway is no nearer to being approved after 2 long 

years of changes/further information reports and requests / additional consultants /re 
-design yet not once has there been discussion/consultation with the affected 
neighbouring property owners. Is KCDC concerned about the negative optics this 
displays to the ratepayers of Kapiti? 
 
The resource consent teams responsibility is to assess and determine applications in 
accordance with the relevant legislation, the team does not make decisions based on 
‘negative optics’.  

 
7. Given that 2 years has lapsed, Is KCDC concerned that a lack of consultation will 

expose the council to a legal challenge for lack of due process.? 
 

No notification decision has been made and please see previous responses regarding 
potential legal challenge.   

8. Is KCDC operations concerned that this level of non compliance coupled with lack of 
consultation is setting a costly precedent for future developers to use to their 
advantage on future projects? 

 
Each application is different and is assessed on their own merits therefore the resource 
consent team is not concerned that any decisions on this application will result in a precedent 
being set. In fact, RMA case law has stated that the processing of one application does not 
result in precedents for other applications.  

Ngā mihi  

 
 
James Jefferson 
Group Manager Regulatory Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Whakaritenga 






